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Driven by our strategic values - in pandemics, and always 



Fostering Learner Success







9,142

Students in 
residence halls2,698

UMaine students have 
participated in 
asymptomatic testing

Current cases, UMS-wide

approximately

7

195
Approx. Rooms on Orono 

campus reserved for 
quarantine and isolation

71%

Current enrollment
(Undergraduate 9,613; 
Graduate 2,275)  with 
2,121 first year students

11,888

Students taking at least 
one course face-to-face 

As of September 10, 2020:







Discovering and Innovating





Breast Cancer Research 

Dr. 
Andre 
Khalil

Dr. 
Karissa 
Tilbury

Dr. 
Scott 

Collins

Breast Cancer Imaging Research



Climate Change Institute



Provides support for 
both on-campus and 
community events and 
projects that feature 
University of Maine 
humanities scholars 
and artists. 

This year's symposium 
theme is the "Story of 
Climate Change," and 
much of the Center's 
programming will be 
about the different 
media we can use to 
communicate climate 
change. 

This fall, the Center is 
starting a pilot oral 
history project titled, 
"Maine Remembers the 
Coronavirus," which will 
feature interviews with 
Mainers to preserve 
their thoughts about the 
current crisis we're all 
facing. 

Hosting virtual grant 
writing workshop on 
applying for NEH 
grants, September 
25,2020  More 
information about the 
workshop can be 
found at 
https://umaine.edu/
mhc/2020/07/27/neh-
workshop/.

https://umaine.edu/mhc/2020/07/27/neh-workshop/


Advanced Structures & Composites Center 



Growing and Advancing 
Partnerships



29

Cooperative Extension  
County Offices

Farms & Research  
Facilities

4-H Camps

Marine Research  
Facilities

Academic / Outreach

St

Land 
Sea 
and 

Space
Grant





Advising UMS-wide 
on all aspects of 
Safe Return Fall 

2020



LEARNING



LEARNINGZillman Art Museum



Thank you!
joan.ferrinimundy@maine.edu


